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My name is Bonnie Sand.  I am a retired physician.  I care deeply about life and 
safety of the people of my community.  I believe that LD 975 to repeal abortion will 
cause women to make unsafe choices regarding termination of pregnancy.  I believe 
that the choice belongs to the individual woman and her doctor, not the criminal 
justice system or those that have personal beliefs about choice.  Many women who 
cannot at the time they are pregnant feasibly continue it.  If they do not have access 
here in Maine they face traveling to another state.  For many this isn't possible.  This 
bill does not reflect what most Mainers feel about choice.  Do not support this bill.  It 
is unfair to women, especially those who cannot just pick up and go elsewhere for 
these services.  


